
 

Memo  
To: Mayor Mills and Members of Council 

From: Shelburne Heritage Committee 

Date: September 2022 

Re: Shelburne’s Doors Photo Calendar Contest 

 
Dear Mayor Mills and Members of Council 
 
The memo is being provided as an update from the Shelburne Heritage Committee 
regarding a current project in progress for 2023. 

The Heritage Committee has been holding regular meetings and have decided to host a 
Shelburne’s Doors Photo Calendar Contest. 

The contest will run from October 1, 2022 – August 31, 2023. Photos are to be submitted 
electronically and will be judged by Heritage Committee. 

The 12 winning photos will be featured in a calendar that will be sold in late 2023 for the 
2024 calendar year. 

Please see the Shelburne’s Doors Photo Calendar Contest page on the website for more 
details. 

Thank You 

Shelburne Heritage Committee 
Lynda Buffett – Chair 
Lindsay Wegener – Vice Chair 
Geoff Dunlop 
Kyle Fegan 
Sharron Peet 
 

https://www.shelburne.ca/en/explore-and-play/shelburne-s-doors-photo-calendar-contest.aspx
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